
AN ENTIRE YEARBOOK FILLED WITH PARENT & TEACHER SUBMITTED PHOTOS
The 2020-2021 school year has been like no other.  Some students have returned to school on a 
hybrid schedule and some have chosen to go to school virtually.  You could say it’s definitely been 

“weird” at times but Taylor Mills remains to be a “great place to learn.”

So let’s embrace the “weirdness” −  in fact, you might remember Dan Gutman’s literacy series, My 
Weird School. These funny stories encourage kids to embrace school challenges with a smile.  That 

series has inspired us to tap into our silly side and make our yearbook a fun interactive experience for 
students, parents, and teachers!

HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR PHOTOS FOR THE YEARBOOK
Now through December 23rd, 2020, submit your “weird” themed photos to our yearbook team by 
using our new image upload link at https://images.schoolannualonline.com/415763951.  You can 

upload photos directly from your phone; just go to the link and click “Choose Files.” 

Each grade has it’s own “weird” theme, so please follow along by taking fun photos of 
(see examples above):

Kindergarten theme: MY “WEIRD” FAVORITE TOY OR STUFFED ANIMAL
1st grade theme: MY “WEIRD” HAT OR FUNNY SOCKS

2nd grade theme: MY “WEIRD” SHIRT OR OUTFIT
3rd grade  theme: MY “WEIRD” FUNNY FACE OR HAIR STYLE

4th grade  theme: MY “WEIRD” PLACE TO GET COZY
5th grade theme: MY “WEIRD” SELFIE IN MY GRADUATION SHIRT

We will be putting announcements and reminders on the “Taylor Mills Parents” Facebook page
 and the Konstella app.

MORE CHANCES TO SUBMIT!!!
You can also submit photos for other features such as 1st Day of School, School Spirit, Halloween, 

#ChooseKind, and much more.  Remember, you can submit your photos by going to this link: 
https://images.schoolannualonline.com/415763951.

 If you have any questions, please email tmeyearbook@gmail.com.


